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  after 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, {after} (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  by 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after ({by}) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  English 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in {English}].[ql

  how 4219 # pote {pot'-eh}; from the base of 4226 and 5037;
interrogative adverb, at what time: -- + {how} long, when.[ql

  how 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
{how}, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  in 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed {in} English].[ql

  long 4219 # pote {pot'-eh}; from the base of 4226 and 5037;
interrogative adverb, at what time: -- + how {long}, when.[ql

  manner 4169 # poios {poy'-os}; from the base of 4226 and 3634;
individualizing interrogative (of character) what sort of, or
(of number) which one: -- what ({manner} of), which.[ql

  manner 4217 # potapos {pot-ap-os'}; apparently from 4219 and
the base of 4226; interrogatively, whatever, i.e. of what
possible sort: -- what ({manner} of).[ql

  manner 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what {manner} (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  means 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner ({means}), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  Occasionally 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226;
an interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [{Occasionally}
unexpressed in English].[ql

  of 4169 # poios {poy'-os}; from the base of 4226 and 3634;
individualizing interrogative (of character) what sort of, or
(of number) which one: -- what (manner {of}), which.[ql

  of 4217 # potapos {pot-ap-os'}; apparently from 4219 and the
base of 4226; interrogatively, whatever, i.e. of what possible
sort: -- what (manner {of}).[ql

  that 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), {that}. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  unexpressed 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226;
an interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) what manner (means), that. [Occasionally
{unexpressed} in English].[ql

  what 4169 # poios {poy'-os}; from the base of 4226 and 3634;
individualizing interrogative (of character) what sort of, or
(of number) which one: -- {what} (manner of), which.[ql

  what 4217 # potapos {pot-ap-os'}; apparently from 4219 and the
base of 4226; interrogatively, whatever, i.e. of what possible
sort: -- {what} (manner of).[ql

  what 4459 # pos {poce}; adverb from the base of 4226; an
interrogative particle of manner; in what way? (sometimes the
question is indirect, how?); also as exclamation, how much!: --
how, after (by) {what} manner (means), that. [Occasionally
unexpressed in English].[ql

  when 4219 # pote {pot'-eh}; from the base of 4226 and 5037;
interrogative adverb, at what time: -- + how long, {when}.[ql

  where 4226 # pou {poo}; genitive case of an interrogative
pronoun pos (what) otherwise obsolete (perhaps the same as 4225
used with the rising slide of inquiry); as adverb of place; at
(by implication, to) what locality: -- {where}, whither.[ql

  whether 4220 # poteron {pot'-er-on}; neuter of a comparative
of the base of 4226; interrogative as adverb, which (of two), i.
e. is it this or that: -- {whether}.[ql

  which 4169 # poios {poy'-os}; from the base of 4226 and 3634;
individualizing interrogative (of character) what sort of, or
(of number) which one: -- what (manner of), {which}.[ql

  whither 4226 # pou {poo}; genitive case of an interrogative
pronoun pos (what) otherwise obsolete (perhaps the same as 4225
used with the rising slide of inquiry); as adverb of place; at
(by implication, to) what locality: -- where, {whither}.[ql
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